
Amendment to Change Bylaws Section 15 (Convention Evaluations and
Survey)

Proponents: NLG National Office Staff
Emails: Traci Yoder (traci@nlg.org) and Lisa Drapkin (membership@nlg.org)

WHEREAS the convention evaluation process has been generally handled by National Office
staff following the annual convention, we propose to formally make this a part of N.O.
convention work.

Original Text: “The Vice President is responsible for preparing evaluations for each panel and
workshop, even if CLE credit is not offered. The Vice President is responsible for convening an
evaluation working group. The Vice President will lead the process for conducting surveys at
each convention. The Vice President is responsible for writing a report about the results to the
NEC and to the members.”

We propose that the following language be adopted: “The National Office will send out a
convention survey and report back to NEC.”

Implementation: This is in the purview of staff convention work and has been carried out by
staff for many years. This amendment is meant to bring our governing documents in line with
our actual procedures. No further implementation is needed. The NEC has consented to this
amendment.
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